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This is an EXTERNAL EMAIL. STOP. THINK before you CLICK links or OPEN attachments.

Dear Sir,  
 
I object to the Thatcham NE development on the grounds stated:
The components of the plan are unsound.
The inevitable increase in traffic through Upper Bucklebury and Chapel Row has the potential for
serious accidents.  These are already busy roads - some without pavements - used by
pedestrians and cyclists, including children, and increased traffic is totally unacceptable.
 
Yours faithfully
Alison Hubbard
 

 
Sent from Mail for Windows
 




